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On the first Monday of May 2023 WRAY hosted LIVE in studio Patty Vanoven, 
Executive Director of the Gibson County Chamber of Commerce.  Patty spoke 
with WRAY’s Mark Lathom about the benefits of being a member of the Gibson 
County Chamber of Commerce, which for businesses or individuals includes 
Notary Public service, Chamber information networking with other community 
individuals and businesses, and receiving a weekly newsletter detailing events 
in our community.


